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th
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Mr. Saransh Gupta 

 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

 

It has been a great journey till now and in the short span of time, your contribution towards 

this fight against COVID 19 pandemic is much appreciated. During the past few months, our 

volunteers and interns have had sleepless nights and tireless efforts to bring about unique 

technological interventions and thus, I can proudly say that we have made a significant 

impact on the lives and livelihoods of number of citizens across the country as well as globe.  

I would personally like to appreciate all the hard work and diligent efforts that you have put 

towards your task. It was your persistent hard work and research that has given us fruitful 

results. I immensely value your contributions to this organization.  

Sapio’s cause to provide informational support to the government is a unique and a dynamic 

one. Our work requires constant innovation and meticulous planning. Your contribution in 

DSS Python has been commendable. It has not only helped us reach a different level but also 

provided us with new insights about our work, as a bigger entity.  

I am grateful to have you as one of the members on board for our much-respected cause. 

Nevertheless, this is just a beginning and we have a long way to go. I hope to see you 

continue this journey of growth along with Sapio.  

 

Many Thanks.  

Regards, 

 

Hardik Somani   

Co-Founder / COO, SAPL.  


